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MARCH 31, 2010 
 
PIRACY AROUND THE HORN OF AFRICA 
 
Your Managers have been notified of recent advisories regarding piracy around the Horn of Africa. 
 
These advisories are as follows and can be found at the associated websites referenced: 
 
1. Advisory No. 2010-03 dated 9 March 2010, entitled VESSELS TRANSITING THE BAB-AL-MANDAB 

STRAIT, RED SEA, AND THE GULF OF ADEN ALONG THE COAST OF YEMEN 
 (www.marad.dot.gov/news_room_landing_page/maritime_advisories/advisory/advisory2010-03.htm); 
 
2. Advisory No. 2010-05 dated 29 March 2010, entitled RISK TO VESSELS TRANSITING HIGH RISK 

WATERS 
 (www.marad.dot.gov/news_room_landing_page/maritime_advisories/advisory/advisory2010-05.htm); 
 
3. Advisory No. 2010-06 dated 29 March 2010, and entitled GUIDANCE TO VESSELS TRANSITING 

HIGH RISK WATERS 
 (www.marad.dot.gov/news_room_landing_page/maritime_advisories/advisory/advisory2010-06.htm). 
 
We also encourage Members to refer to the U.S. Maritime Administration (MARAD) website at 
www.marad.dot.gov under the “Horn of Africa Piracy” portal for updates on relevant updates on piracy in 
Gulf of Aden waters. 
 


